
 

 

 
 

 

 

INVITATION 
 

Budapest, 9th July 2013 
 
 
Subject: Invitation to the Regional Workshop “Energy efficiency and renewable energy in 
public buildings in CEE Countries” 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

You are cordially invited to a half-day regional workshop entitled “Energy efficiency and 

renewable energy in public buildings in CEE Countries” that will take place at the premises 

of the Ministry of Economic Development of the Republic of Kosovo in Prishtina on 19th 

September 2013. 

 

Organised within the framework of the EU-funded AIDA project, this regional workshop 

aims to provide to all interested stakeholders in the CEE/SEE region with useful knowledge 

on energy efficiency and renewable energy measures in buildings, and integrated energy 

design in municipal practice. Please see the agenda of the workshop enclosed to this 

invitation. 

 

Please note that attendance at the workshop is possible only upon registration. To register 

and for any inquiries, please send an email to István Pári at istvan.pari@geonardo.com by 

26th August 2013 the latest. Since the number of places is limited to 40, registrations will be 

accepted on a first-come, first-served basis also taking into account a balanced 

representation of the countries in the region. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you at this workshop! 

 

The AIDA Project Team 

 

More information on the AIDA Project: www.aidaproject.eu 

 

Encl.: Agenda 
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